
 
 
Request for Board of Commissioners’ Action 

From:            Date:       
 
Subject:        Item Number:       
  

    
The following vehicles have been taken out of service in the Sheriff’s Department: 
 
3 Tahoes – 1 has a transmission issue, 2 were still being used when replaced. 
1 Dodge Charger – in good condition 
1 Dodge Charger – formerly K-9 unit 
2 Crown Vics – air conditioning systems out of order, too expensive to repair due to value of the vehicle 
 
There have been several inquiries concerning the former K-9 Unit.  This vehicle could be sold to another 
county.  The Sheriff’s Department would be glad to handle the sale if the Board choses this option. 
 
There have been two other inquiries concerning the need for a vehicle: 

1- Volunteer Fire Departments 
2- Airport Authority, Jerry Connell to replace existing Expedition 

 
The Board’s decision concerning these vehicles needs to be recorded in the minutes in order for 
future Board members and staff to know where the vehicles are assigned. 
 
Chair will need a motion giving assignment to vehicles:        
             
              
 
 
Motion made by      
 
Second made by      
 
Any discussion:              
              
 
Votes    yes       no                      Motion carried/ failed 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Faye Hughes, County Administrator  2/13/2019 

Surplus Vehicles VIII-C 


